
CITY OF HAMILTON
Sale of Light Van

The City of Hamilton seeks offers for a second hand 
Suzuki Carry Panel Van with side windows, sold ‘as 
seen’. The vehicle was fi rst registered in 1999.

Bids will be received at City Hall in a sealed envelope 
marked “Suzuki Panel Van” no later than Thursday, 
23rd July at 3pm.

Bidders wishing to view the vehicle may contact 
David Monkman, General Superintendent on 292-
1234 ext 225.

City Hall                 Ian Hind
30th June 2015              Senior Engineer


